
WEST TRADE/ROZZELLES FERRY 
CONNECTIVITY ENHANCEMENT PROJECT

PART OF THE WEST TRADE/ROZZELLES 
FERRY COMPREHENSIVE NEIGHBORHOOD 
IMPROVEMENT PROGRAM

JUNE 2017 UPDATE

This project is now in the design phase. During this phase, the consultant 
will provide design services and submit plans to the project team for 
review and comments. A series of plan review meetings will take place 
prior to plans being complete. Once the design is complete, real estate 
acquisition will begin. See reverse for details on the four projects involved 
in this enhancement. Please contact Lamar Davis, project manager, at 
704-336-6006 or fldavis@charlottenc.gov with any questions or concerns.
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WE’RE IN THIS TOGETHER, CHARLOTTE

>>  VISIT
CharlotteFuture.com/westtrade

>>  ATTEND
community meetings and share your ideas

>>  SUBSCRIBE
on the website, or text “charmeck cnip4” 

to 468-311

WE’RE IN THIS TOGETHER, CHARLOTTE

Engineering & Property 
Management 

600 East 4th Street
Charlotte, NC 28202

State Street pedestrian improvements will include traffic calming, 

wide sidewalks, crosswalks and wayfinding signage.

Yellowstone Drive to Zebulon Street connectivity will create a 

new section of roadway, bridges and/or culverts and will include 

curb & gutter, sidewalks, planting strips, drainage improvements, 

wheelchair ramps, street resurfacing and street trees.

Rozzelles Ferry pedscape will provide new pedestrian refuge 

islands and wheelchair ramps from South Garner Avenue to the 

intersection of Rozzelles Ferry, Trade Street, Beatties Ford Road 

and 5th Street, allowing safe pedestrian travel along Rozzelles 

Ferry Road.

State Street and Stewart Creek pedestrian crossing improvement 
will connect the current segment of the Stewart Creek Greenway, 

managed by Mecklenburg County Park and Recreation, to a new 

segment of the greenway across State Street. The project will 

include signage, pavement markings, clear sight lines and a 

high-visibility crosswalk. 
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